
 

 

30th January 2022 

 

A letter dated 12th January 2022 was received from Stradbroke Cricket Club. 

The letter requested the Parish Council’s view on a lease between the Sports Clubs and the 

Community Centre. 

The Clerk telephoned Mr Tenneson and explained that the Parish Council is not able to give 

an opinion as requested.  Mr Tenneson requested copies of any documentation that was 

held in the Parish Council’s files concerning the lease.    

Apart from a copy of the lease, which the Cricket Club already have, the only other relevant 

documentation found in the Council’s files was a feasibility study from 1993 which explains 

why the lease was issued.  A copy of this document was given to the Cricket Club. 

Mr Tenneson referenced a document he had been sent by the Stradbroke Sports and 

Community Centre – this was a copy of a document prepared by the Parish Clerk in June 

2010 concerning “Notes on communications with Valuations Officers concerning rateable 

values of sports and community facilities”.  A request was made for copies of any 

documents supporting these notes – these were supplied. 

The Feasibility Report and copies of the rate review documents will be published on the 

Parish Council’s website with other responses to request for information. 

 

Odile Wladon 

Clerk 


